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September 4, 1974 

Mr. Joe Tomlinson, City Inspector 
314 West Washington 
Jonesboro, Arkansas, 72401 

Dear Mr. Tomlinson, 

I would like to recall ~ request to the City Planning Commission 
to rezone ~ propery at the Northwest corner of the intersection of 
Pardew Street and East Nettleton Avenue - more specifically described 
as 2822 East Nettleton. We had asked that the zoning be changed from 
R-3 to 8 commercial ~e are removing the request at this time, 
reserving the right to resubmit at a later date. Thank you. 
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